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May 16th-19th, 2017
                 Teacher Page: http://nms.nbed.ca/mrs-wall
                        Email: lynsey.wall@nbed.nb.ca
In Reading:  Over the next couple of weeks, all students will be assessed to determine their Independent reading level. As stated previously, all grade one students are to be reading at an independent G/H with good understanding, fluency (smoothness) and accuracy (they must receive a 95%+). Some students are really good at decoding (figuring out) unknown/unfamiliar words. However, they are not showing that they understand what they have read/learned by giving an oral retell. If you find that your child has been reading at the same level for a while, it could be that their comprehension is low. Have your child give practice retelling by telling what happened/what they learned from beginning to end in their own words. After they have told you all that they remember in their own words but still have trouble remembering, THEN, they may look back in the book for prompting.
In writing: This week we will continue to work on our “All About”, stories.  Students are trying their best to write pieces that show all the writing traits they have been taught this year in Gr. 1 i.e. voice (bold print, speech bubbles etc.), word choice (fancy/million dollar words), ideas, conventions (periods, exclamation marks, questions marks, commas etc.), presentation (neat printing, spaces, neat illustrations), introductions (a good hook) and a conclusion (end with a feeling). 
In Math: We continue to work on “Missing Part” Addition number stories and sentences. This week, we will primarily focus on “Doubles Plus 1/Take 1” as our Mental Math strategies. So, for 6+7, I know that 6+6 is 12 and one more makes 13. Please practice your doubles facts to 20 so that you know them “in a snap”.  I am sending home a “Home Connection Sheet” (addition and subtraction), this will provide you with activities to use with your child.  Last week, students completed a “Show What You Know” test on numbers to 100.  Look for the “Show What You Know folder”, to come home this week with the assessment in it.   Please sign and return by Friday.  Thank you! ( 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Important Messages and Reminders: 
(A HUGE THANK YOU to all those families who brought in items for the Food Drive.  Our NMS Families are so good at helping others in need.   

(Scholastic Book Orders are due Friday. Please make all cheques payable to Scholastic Canada Ltd.
(PJ Bash $ is due by Wednesday and the actual PJ Bash is on Friday.  

(Reminder there is NO School on Monday, May 22nd (Victoria Day). 
(Our Animal Enrichment Celebration has been tentatively set for Tues. June 13th. Please ‘Save the date’ and look for invitations to come home soon!!
